
CALL TO WORSHIP  PSALM 22:25-28

HYMNS  404  “MY FAITH HAS FOUND A RESTING PLACE”
                 35   “O GREAT GOD”

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING  1 PETER 1:3-12

HYMNS  281  “JESUS PAID IT ALL”
               406  “CHRIST THE SURE AND STEADY ANCHOR”
                364  “HOW FIRM A FOUNDATION”

MESSAGE    “LORD, HELP MY UNBELIEF!”
                      ROMANS 8:30-39
                      PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

HYMN   332  “OH HOW GOOD IT IS”

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
25 August|  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3) 9:30am and 11am

Adult Bible Study Fellowship Groups & Children's/Teens classes will resume in
September.



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

Monday-Saturday
7-9pm Mon-Fri, 8:30am Sat
Foundation Baptist College Block Class:
"Teaching The Bible to Children," with
Dr. Joel Arnold

Wednesday
No mid-week service this week

THIS WEEK (August 26-31):

Coffee fellowship in the
gym foyer before,
between and after

Sunday morning
services will resume on

September 8.

1 September
Lord’s Supper

4 September
K4T, Teen Bible Quizzing and Men’s & Ladies’
Bible studies resume

8 September
Adult Bible Study Fellowship Groups &
Children's/Teens classes resume

10 September
Home Bible Study will resume every other
Tuesday at the home of Paul & Estelie Fries.
See bulletin board for more details and to
sign up.

15 September
All-Church Collective Baby Shower following
2nd service

showers of sweet little blessings!showers of sweet little blessings!

ALL-CHURCH COLLECTIVE 

These 5 families have been blessed with new babies!
Come celebrate with them in our church gym with light refreshments

September 15th following the second service.
Gifts aren’t necessary to come! See bulletin board for more details.

CAREY & LEAH SANDERS
Baby girl Lucy Elise

born April 30th

MIGUEL RAMOS
& VICTORIA VAQUERO

Baby girl Elena Maria
born May 15th

ADAM & JALIN KELLER
Baby girl Averie Psalm

born June 14th

LUKE & NATALIE HAINES
Baby boy Nathan Riley

born June 15th

IAN & CAITLIN JURAK
Baby girl Sinead Clare

born July 12th



M I S S I O N A R Y  
U P D A T E  

T H E  A R N O L D S
F O U N D A T I O N

B A P T I S T  C O L L E G E

Joel, Sarah, Jeremy, Caroline and Joy Arnold

(Excerpts from their recent letter)

We look back on this summer with amazement at everything that happened! Here are
a few quick highlights:

• Dr. Brian Collins gave us a solid start with his Ethics class; Joy Collins led
wellreceived sessions for women. • Jeremy acquired a serious infection that
transferred to his orbital bone and right hand, requiring a six day hospital stay for IV
treatment. It was scary and God taught us many lessons. We are grateful for a full
recovery!
• Our work visa was renewed for three years, exceeding our prayers for two. We also
received an offer toward permanent residency that could lead towards Canadian
citizenship. Thanks be to God!
• Joel spoke at teen and junior camps, where our kids also participated, and served in
the kitchen. He preached 28 times in 14 days, and the campers were responsive. This
camp experience was formative for our family.
• Joel made a quick trip to the States for a faculty seminar, strengthening his
professional skills. We also visited High Level for a weekend conference, deepening
our relationships with fellow believers.
• This last weekend, we enjoyed taking a visit to High Level (8 hrs north of Edmonton,
headed to NW Territories) for a weekend conference on the family with Pastor Barklay
May and brothers and sisters at Mackenzie Highway Baptist Church. The time was
short but rich and sweet. What a delight to get to know better brothers and sisters
living faithfully.
• We are moving this week into a new home. We prayed for missions opportunities, and
God led us to a muslim area near a Shia mosque and Sikh Gurdwara. We pray for
strong relationships & gospel opportunities with our neighbors.
• As the new school year approaches, Joel will teach a block class on teaching the
Bible to children, which has garnered strong interest from students in Alberta,
Manitoba, USA, Philippines and Myanmar.
• We’re also excited about an increase in students training for ministry. And we will
receive short-term help from Alan and Jan Patterson, teaching classes on missions.
• Sarah hopes to resume her counseling exam
preparations after the move. These needs and personal
requests continue to come to us regularly.

We are grateful for your prayers as we serve in Western
Canada. Thank you for your ongoing support!



GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  Please include
your full name in the
message line.

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB T6T 1J1
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371

Hearing Devices are available for every service.

CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
780-257-1276

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
825-993-2074

JEFF MCCONNELL
ASSISTANT PASTOR
780-514-9160

ADAM KELLER
MUSIC DIRECTOR
780-581-8180

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753


